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Meeting and Event Updates 
 

On March 4th the F&A Staff Representative Group put on the Staff Resources Fair with support from the Staff 

Council. There were more than 20 vendors and over 500 participants at this event. The Staff Council rented 

vehicles for 24 staff members from the Tifton campus to attend the event. This event was a successful team 

effort that connected staff to available resources and opportunities at the university.  

 

I mentioned in the last University Council meeting that one initiative of the Staff Council right now is to better 

include the voices of our colleagues at satellite or branch campuses. We are heading to Tifton, Griffin and 

Gwinnett for our May, June and July meetings respectively. I look forward to reporting back with updates on 

these continued efforts to better connect all of our campuses as one UGA.  

 

As a reminder, the Staff Council meets on the first Wednesday of every month, except January and July when 

we meet the second Wednesday. We meet every month of the year, and our meetings are always listed on the 

UGA events calendar. You are welcome to attend. Our next meeting will involve the elections of several officer 

positions and will be on April 2nd via Zoom.  

 

Conclusion 

This concludes the report from the UGA Staff Council. If you have any questions or would like to connect, 

please do not hesitate to reach out.  


